
 

                                                                                                              

 
 
 
TERMINATION OF HSBC MORTGAGE EASY COST CAMPAIGN 
(“CAMPAIGN”) 2019 
 

21 May 2019 
 
Dear Valued Customers,  
 
We would like to inform that the HSBC Mortgage Easy Cost Campaign (which 
commenced on 15 January 2019) will be terminated effective 25 May 2019. 
Customers whose applications have been submitted under this Campaign prior to 
25 May 2019 shall remain entitled for the campaign offer. 
 
Thank you for your continuous support.  


